

June 9, 2023

For Immediate Release

Contact: Jennifer Throndsen, director of teaching and learning 801-538-7739 · jennifer.throndsen@schools.utah.gov

USBE is Seeking Public Input on Utah's Core Standards

SALT LAKE CITY –The Utah State Board of Education is seeking public input on Utah's Core Standards. These standards include, but are not limited to: English Language Arts, Mathematics, and Driver Education. Public input will be accepted through July 9.

This is a great opportunity to inform future changes to the standards as the Utah State Board of Education conducts revisions in the coming years. All interested persons are invited to provide input by filling out this form.

Results of this survey will likely be discussed at the Utah Board of Education's next public meeting on August 3, 2023. All members of the public are welcome to participate. Details will be available on the Utah State Board of Education's website in the near future.

www.schools.utah.gov